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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  
Questions on Notice Paper No 03 

07 March 2025 
Question No. 189 

 
ANDREW BRADDOCK MLA: To ask the Chief Minister 

1. In relation to the planned review of the Public Sector Management Act 1994, in which month 
of 2025 is the Office of Industrial Relations and Workforce Strategy expected to commence 
this review. 

2. Will political parties and Members of the Assembly be recognised as stakeholders to be 
canvassed as a part of the consultation program for this review. 

 

 

ANDREW BARR MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

1. As noted in my response to Question on Notice Number 8, the Review will commence before 
the end of 2025 and specific consultation arrangements will be announced with the review.  

 
 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

 

 

Andrew Barr MLA 
Chief Minister                                                                  Date:............................ 

  This response required 25mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $160. 

 


